
 

 

 
 

Bibury C of E Primary School 
 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 
 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 
 

Trust 

 

 
 

What’s happening next week: 
 

Monday 7th November 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Tuesday 8th November 

Swimming Lessons start (children back at 3.30pm) 

Singing Club 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Wednesday 9th November 

Acorns Outing to Hunters – Birds of Prey 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Thursday 10th November 

Afternoon Sports Club at 3.15pm 

Bibury Oaks  
 

Friday 11th November 

Early Morning Sports Club at 8.00am 

Bibury Oaks 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Attendance 

Whole School: 95.7% 

Acorns Class: 97.5% 

Oaks Class: 97.8% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 92.7% 

 

Bibury Bear will sit with Acorns Class next week as 

they had the best attendance (just beating Oaks 

class). Well done! 

Remembrance Day 

The wreath-laying ceremony will take place 

at the Barnsley Memorial at 9.30am on 

Sunday morning (13th November).  
 

There will be a Remembrance Day service in St Mary’s 

Church Bibury on the same day, starting at 10.45am. Please 

come and support our Worship Council, who will be reading 

the Coventry Litany at the service, and the choir will be 

singing a hymn called “Prayer for Peace”. 
 

Payment Reminders 

 Skern Lodge Yr 5 & 6 – First instalment due this week 

 Diwali Dance Workshops £3.50 due by 16th November 

 KS2 Money Containers - £2.00 due by 18th November 
 

New Menus 

There has been a small adjustment to the weekly hot lunch 

menus. The soup offering was not very popular, so this 

option has been replaced every week by a jacket potato 

with various fillings (beans, cheese and tuna). We will be 

sending out the revised menu on Monday, for you to look 

through and see whether your child would like to make any 

changes to their selected choices. 
 

Parent Information Evening 

We will be hosting an information evening for parents on 

Tuesday 22nd November straight after school. It will focus 

on how parents can support learning at home with English 

and Maths, and will be led by Mrs Spring. 
 

Interim Reports 

These reports are due out to parents on 12th December 

2022. 
 

Singing Club 

A reminder about our new Singing Club, taking place every 

Tuesday afternoon at 3.15pm with Mrs Davies. Please let 

the office know if your child would like to join. All welcome! 
 

Music Lessons 

Link Learning offer weekly piano and guitar lessons at the 

school, every Tuesday within class time. Please see the 

attached information and registration form if you would like 

your child to sign up for lessons. 
 

PTA Events Coming Up 

 19th November - the Bibury Village Hall will be holding 

their annual Christmas event on Saturday November 19th 

to include various stalls of Christmas gifts, food etc. 

The PTA will once again have a Christmas tombola and 

gift stall; please save the date, more information to 

follow. 

 2nd December - the PTA is hosting a Christmas wreath-

making workshop in the school hall. Please see the 

attached poster for information and book early to 

secure your place. 
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Bibury Primary School PTA 

Christmas wreath making workshop 

                                          

Please join us on Friday 2nd December from 6.30pm at  

Bibury Primary School for an enjoyable evening making 

Christmas wreaths 

For just £25 per person all equipment, fizz and nibbles will 

be provided. Professional help will be on hand to help 

create your very own personal Christmas wreath! 

Please speak to a PTA member to book your place or 

contact us via email on admin@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk or via 

our facebook page 

 

Limited spaces are available so please book now to avoid 

disappointment 

 


